<u>Year 3 Home Learning</u> 31st March 2017

Dear parents and carers,

Thank you for all who were able to make it to our Rainforest assembly. Instead of spellings this week we are focusing on dictation. As practise, you could come up with a simple sentence, repeat it aloud then give your child time to write it down as accurately as they can, before checking spelling and punctuation. Here are some examples:

The Romans were great at fighting, building and making speeches.

"Why do we eat eggs at Easter?" asked _____.

There were six balloons, but only two of them were red.

Sumdog: Do make sure that you are trying the Sumdog challenges I set each week. They are intended to help in your Maths lessons. If this is not possible, please send in a note and we will find time for you to try them at school.

Easter Church Service

Our Easter Church Service is taking place at 9:15am on Tuesday 4th April at St Mary De Haura Church in Shoreham. Do not come to school (except Breakfast Club) as we will meet you at the Church.



Sealions Party Lunch!

Sealions have worked really hard this term and as a reward for their good behaviour they have chosen to have a party lunch in the classroom. This will take place on Wednesday lunchtime so feel free to bring in tasty treats and healthy snacks (or just your normal packed lunch). Teddies are also welcome!